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Summary:

Ralph Earle, a senior official at the Pentagon’s Office of International Security Affairs
[DOD/ISA] who had worked closely with Warnke, sent Laird a memorandum, requesting
a meeting with Rogers, Kissinger, and Helms on the Israeli nuclear problem. The paper
further restated the recommendation to keep the issue out of the National Security
Council process.
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